PUBLIC NOTICE

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER
Archie PWS Failure to Meet Monthly Turbidity and Disinfection Reporting Requirements

Este informe contiene informacion muy importante sobre su agua potable. Tradizcalo o hable con
alguien que lo entienda bien.

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis.
Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health
standards. We are also required to report monthly drinking water test results to the Missouri
Department of Natural Resources by the tenth of the following month. Specifically, we failed to
submit the monthly disinfection and turbidity report for the October 2024 monitoring period to the
department by November 10, 2024, in violation of state and federal monitoring and reporting
requirements.

What should 1 do?

There is nothing you need to do at this time.

What happened? What is being done? (Describe corrective action.)
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For more information, please contact water system staff indicated below:
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(namé of water system contact) (phone number) (mailing address)

Additionally, you may contact the Missouri Department of Natural Resources Kansas City
Regional Office at 816-251-0700 or the Public Drinking Water Branch at 573-526-6925.

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who
may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in aparimenis, nursing homes,
schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing
copies by hand or mail.

This notice is being sent to you by Archie PWS
State Water System ID#: MO1010024



During the month of October, the disinfection and turbidity report was mailed three days late to
DNR. This gave us a “ reporting” violation for the month of November. It is corrected but public
must be made aware. If you would like to view the violation, go to dnr.mo.gov/DWW/DNRLogin.jsp,
once there, click on public access. In the box for water system name, type archie, then scroll to
bottom of page and click on find city, then click on water system number. This will allow you to view.



